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What’s been going 
on in May 

Looking back over May, it’s 

been quite a normal month for 

ACP.  Work has been ticking 

over nicely, keeping everyone 

busy. 

The lads deserve a shout out, 

after averting a disaster with 

our main mixer. 

Our usual mixer expert was 

indisposed with a fractured 

foot, but our team managed to 

diagnose and repair the 

problem.  Well done! 

 

Time Horizon by Sir Anthony 
Gormley 

Over the past few months, we have been keeping you up to date 

with our progress making bespoke plinths for an art installation 

at Houghton Hall.  This was for renowned artist Sir Anthony 

Gormley.  

The plinths support life sized cast iron sculptures of Sir Anthony 

Gormley, and these are installed throughout the grounds of 

Houghton Hall.  In all we produced 120 plinths. 

This was an exciting project for us to be involved in, and we are 

thrilled with the results.  

 

 

  

  

Original plan of plinth 

Moulds for plinths Blocks packed to go 

Installation ‘Time Horizon’ by Sir Anthony Gormley 

Our Plinth Journey in Pictures 


